
!
.

1

.-

TIIE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTILIC COMPANY h 25"_'ID !

!CINCINN AT8.Ottio 45201

*

Docket No. 50-358 April 30, 1981
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t
VMr. Harold Denton, Director g

g7 ,'Office on Nuclear Reactor Regulation jJ f3DgNg _U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission :O
Washington, D.C. 20555 6,- gid ---

.,
RE: WM. H. Zimmer Nuclear Power Station - $ **' j;

.

Unit 1 - Snubbers - Q 423.7 %
W VY

Dear Mr. Denton:

By letter dated April 27, 1981 CG&E transmitted as Enclosure 1
information regarding snubber testing. The NRC staff has requested
that part of that submittal be modified as indicated on the attached
marked up copy of ZPS FSAR page Q423.7-12. This information will
be incorporated into the May revision of the FSAR.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

n .D. 2
By

James D. Flynn

cc: Service List
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